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Access to evidence-based, safe, patient-led reproductive health care is a basic 

human right that is not equally afforded to all Americans. The state of Oregon is an 

example in this country of what it means to have access to these services. We must 

pass legislation that protects patients and providers from fear of litigation regarding 

life-saving procedures, including abortion and gender-affirming care. Please allow 

patients and doctors the resources and freedom to safely make these essential 

health care decisions together. 

 


